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Dear Peters Elementary Community,
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The Environmental Health & Safety Department is pleased to communicate to the Peters
Elementary Community that the interim soil removal activities have been completed as of July
21, 2023. All areas of soil removal were restored with clean fill sand or potting soil. In addition,
site staff and Physical Plant Operations (PPO) Custodial staff are preparing the campus and
classrooms for the 2023-24 school year by performing necessary cleaning, maintenance, sod
and mulch installation. All activities are scheduled to be completed prior to school starting.

Any concerns may be directed to the Environmental Health & Safety Department at

754-321-4200 or EHS-help@browardschools.com.

Sincerely,

LD

Alison Witoshynsky
Director, Environmental Health & Safety
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